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DateDescription
Letter dated 12 January 
1989, addressed to the 
Secretary-General of the 
Conference on Disarmament 
from the Head of the 
Permanent Mission of Italy 
to the Conference on 
Disarmament, transmitting a 
document entitled "Proceed­
ings of the International 
Forum on 1Total ban of 
chemical weapons: The 
problems of verification,' 
Rome, Villa Madama, 19-20 
May 1988"

Reference CountrySerial
13.1.89ItalyCD/877 

CD/CW/ 
WP.218

419

18.1.89Letter dated 17 JanuaryCzecho­
slovakia 1989, addressed to the

Secretary-General of the 
Conference on Disarmament 
from the Charge d'Affaires 
a.i. of the Czechoslovak 
Socialist Republic trans­
mitting a statement made in 
Prague on 5 January 1989 by 
the Government of the 
Czechoslovak Socialist 
Republic on issues 
concerning prohibition and 
elimination of chemical

CD/878420

weapons
30.1.89Letter dated 27 January 

1989 from the represent­
ative of France Addressed 
to the Secretary-General of 
the Conference on 
Disarmament, transmitting 
the text of the Final Act 
of the Paris Conference of

FranceCD/880421


